
To Selectmen of Chilmark: 
 
I am very interested in being on the Chilmark beach committee  I have been going to 
the beach for more than 40 years and watched the changes-- both man-made and 
physical.  Taking long walks on Lucy Vincent has always been a great pleasure for me 
and I would like to be able to contribute some ideas on ways to preserve both Vincent 
and also Squibnocket.  
 
My interest in trying to creatively face the challenges to our South shore was piqued by 
the meeting held by the selectmen concerning Squibnocket beach. 
 
Please consider me for this position. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Candy Shweder 


